
Cell Phones, Smartwatches, and
electronics should remain off and in
student’s bookbags.

If your child is going to be absent from
school, please call the attendance line at
856-652-2700 ext. 4111 by 9:15 AM. 

The first marking period ends November
13th. Report cards will be shared prior to
our Fall Conferences (Dec. 3 - 6). Third to  
fifth grade parents, please remember to
check Power School regularly. If you need
assistance accessing Power School,
please contact our main office.

Bulldog P.R.I.D.E.

School is Closed - Nov. 7th, 8th, & 11th
Title 1 Family Night - Nov. 12th
Make- up Picture Day Date Change -
Nov. 13th
1st Marking Period Ends - Nov. 13th
2nd Marking Period Begins - Nov. 14th
Early Dismissal - Nov. 27th
School is Closed - Nov. 28th & 29th
Parent Conferences - Dec. 3rd - 6th;
Evening Conferences Dec. 4th 5:30 -
7:30 PM

Gertrude Hawk Orders are due Nov.
4th
Spirit Wear Pick-up will be Nov. 5th at
Bullock between 4 - 7; Please enter
using the doors by our gymnasium
PTO Meeting Nov 12th via Zoom

Any changes in a student’s  dismissal
must be communicated in writing/
email to the classroom teacher. This
communication should be made by 1:00
PM so we can plan appropriately. This
also includes if you will be picking up a
student early. Any parent arriving after
2:45 will be sent to our parent pick-up
location.

Contact Info

Reminders

Important Reminders...

Upcoming Events
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Main Office: 856-652-2700 ext. 4102; 4101
Bullock School Website:
https://www.gpsd.us/bullock
Bullock Facebook Page:
https://www.facebook.com/DLBullockGl
assboroNJ/

Our character virtue for the month
of November is self-control. We
are learning that in using self-
control we have the ability to
control our feelings, emotions, and
reactions.  

PTO Updates
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